
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

NOTICE CONCERNING THE 

EXAMINATION OF ASSESSMENT AND VALUATION DATA  

(Pursuant to Section 501 of the Real Property Tax Law) 

Notice is hereby given that assessment inventory and valuation data is available for 

examination and review. This data is the information which will be used to establish the 

assessments of each parcel which will appear on the tentative assessment roll for the City 

of Oneida, which will be filed on or before June 1, 2021.  The information may be 

reviewed by APPOINTMENT, in the Assessor’s office in the Municipal Building at 109 

N Main Street, Oneida.  Appointments may be made by calling the office at 315- 363-

7579 or e-mail hosterhoudt@oneidacity.com.   

 

Holly Osterhoudt 

City Assessor 

Dated May 31, 2021 
 

 


